
Diary Dates 

For Parents  

Christmas Dinner Day  

Wednesday 8th December  

Christmas Nativity Dates 

6th Dec—Little Ladybirds 9.45am 

6th Dec—Perfect Panthers 2.00pm 

7th Dec - Clever Caterpillars 9.45M 

7th Dec—Learning Lions 2.00pm 

8th Dec—Busy Bees 9.45am 

8th Dec—Wise Owls 2.00pm 

9th Dec—Terrific Tigers 9.45am 

9th Dec—Super Squirrels—2.00pm 

10th Dec—Charming Cheetahs 9.45am 

10th Dec—Brilliant Badgers 2.00pm 

Christmas Jumper Day  

Monday 13th December  

Y1 Phonics Parent Workshop  

Tuesday 11th January 2:30pm  

Early Years Reading Parent Workshop 

Monday 17th January 2:00pm 

Year 2 SATs Parent Workshop  

Wednesday 19th January  

Standon Bowers 

14th March - 16th March 2022 

 

Christmas  Break  

20th December - 3rd January  

February Half-Term  

21st February - 25th February  

Easter Break  

11th April - 22nd April  

May Half-Term  

30th May - 3rd June  

May Day  

Monday 2nd May  

Inset Day  

Monday 6th June  

Summer Break  

22nd July - 2nd September   

 

 

 

 

3rd December 2021  

Part of the   

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

School Attendance 

Clever Caterpillars  100%     Busy Bees 90.95%   

Terrific Tigers 97.27%      Charming Cheetahs 94.95% 

Perfect Panthers 98.89%            Learning Lions  87.78% 

Super Squirrels 98.25%  Brilliant Badgers 96.94%   Wise Owls 100%        

The winners for last week are Clever Caterpillars and Wise Owls well done! 

 This weeks Whole School Attendance is 96.12%  

Also follow us on Facebook @kingsfieldfirstschool 

Christmas Nativities  

In line with the new guidance issued to schools this week (Omicron variant) please 

ensure that you do not attend a performance if you have any Covid symptoms and please wear 

a mask for the duration of the performance (unless exempt).  You will be asked to give your 

name & contact number on arrival so that we can support track and trace if required.  If you  

arrive on the wrong day or bring an extra person, you will be turned away. 

We also request that you take a lateral flow test before coming to school. 

The hall will be ventilated, so warm clothing is advisable, just in case it gets cold. 

Please support in us all enjoying a safe Nativity week – Thank you. 

Christmas Raffle  

Children will be coming home today with some raffle tickets that you can purchase for a 

chance to enter our Christmas Raffle! All funds raised will go towards providing extra treats 

for the children during the festivities over the next couple of weeks. Extra tickets can be    

purchased from class teachers or the school office.  

We would like to say a huge thank you to parents, families, governors and staff for their kind 

donations.  

mailto:CEO@childrenfirstlp.org.uk


Theme of the week 

Shine like a star in your nativity performances. 

School Meals 

We are on week 3 of the lunch menu next week. 

House Points  

Mars - 244  Jupiter – 330 

Earth - 207  Saturn - 158 

This weeks winners are Jupiter!  

School Council  

This week the school council met and received their very special, shiny 
badges which they are wearing with pride. We also spoke about our agen-

da for next year.  

We agreed that it would be brilliant if all the children got their say on how 
we could improve our school so over the next couple of weeks, each class 

will share ideas and communicate them to the council representative.  

 

 

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 
golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden chest:- 

Leo Cristini, Phryne-Grace Clarke, Luca Byrom, Miley Atkinson, Theo 
Howson, Olivia Peake 

    

Star of the week 

 Little Ladybirds - Jacob Phillips 

 Clever Caterpillars - Henry Goodwin 

 Busy Bees - Faith Boulton 

 Terrific Tigers - Parker Worth  

 Charming Cheetahs - Oscar Lear 

 Perfect Panthers - All of Perfect 

 Panthers 

 Learning Lions - All of Learning Lions 

 Super Squirrels - Joshua Walley 

 Wise Owls - Abigail Findlay 

 Brilliant Badgers - Riley Moss 
                 

Rainbow Reader 

 Little Ladybirds - Harry Jukes 

 Clever Caterpillars - James Craddock 

 Busy Bees - Elsie Lee 

 Terrific Tigers - Aimee Pierpoint  

 Charming Cheetahs - Dre Zake 

 Perfect Panthers - Lillie Hargreaves  

 Learning Lions - Evie Carlisle  

 Super Squirrels - Eden Spencer 

 Wise Owls - Kadie Fitzpatrick 

 Brilliant Badgers - Grace Noakes 

Phonics Superhero 

 Little Ladybirds - Freddy Massey 

 Clever Caterpillars -  Trixie Tisor 

 Busy Bees - Jesse Cumberbatch 

 Terrific Tigers - George Cashmore 

 Charming Cheetahs - Skylar Bibby 

 Perfect Panthers - Markus Shaw 

 Learning Lions - Cameron Rafferty 

TT Rock Star 

 Super Squirrels - Carly Bradshaw 

 Wise Owls - Rhys Patterson 

 Brilliant Badgers - Hallie Hopwood  

 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS 

Children’s News!  

Well done to the following children for their out of school 
achievements:- 

Harriet Stainthorp passed her Stage 7 Swimming award.  

Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy  

We currently have a vacancy for a Lunchtime Supervisor to start 

after Christmas.  

If you are interested or know someone who may be, then please 

call the school office for an application pack.  

The position is term time only from 12:00 - 1:00 each day with an 

hourly rate of £8.55.  

For any further information you can contact the school office on 

01782 973800 or admin@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk 

The deadline for all applications is Monday 10th December.   

Super Friends 

Super Friends met yesterday and worked together to create a child 

friendly anti-bullying leaflet.  

The children spoke brilliantly and they were confident to share their   

ideas and knowledge. Once completed we’ll share it with you via the 

school website.  

Christmas Jumper Day  

Monday 13th December is Christmas Jumper Day!  

Children can come to school in non-uniform,      

wearing a Christmas jumper, dress or t-shirt.  

Christmas Cards  

Children are welcome to send Christmas cards as usual this year. If it 

helps, class lists will be sent via Teams or paper lists. Posting areas 

for cards will be in classrooms.  






